GUEST LEADERSHIP IN AUGUST

Please join us on Sunday mornings at 9:00 in Fellowship Hall.

AUGUST 4



REV. BOB WELLS

Rev. Bob Wells will be with us for the third Sunday in a row. Bob currently serves as a full-time chaplain at Cedar Community in West Bend. Ordained in 1986, initially serving for 14 years in the Archdiocese of Milwaukee, he began serving churches in the United Church of Christ in 2009. Bob and his wife, Jean, have two children in college.

AUGUST 11 - TBD

AUGUST 18 & 25



PAUL ZACHOW

Paul Zachow returns to lead our services. Paul is a 2014 graduate of Eden Theological Seminary in St. Louis with a Master of Arts in Pastoral Studies. He also holds a BA degree in Sociology and Religion and completed one unit of Clinical Pastoral Education. Paul is a life-long member of the UCC. He is presently a member of Pilgrim UCC in Grafton. Prior to seminary, Paul served for 30 years as a Social Worker. He also served as a Hospice Chaplain and Bereavement Coordinator. For the last seven years, Paul has been providing Pulpit Supply/Pastoral Care in the Southeast Wisconsin area for UCC and Presbyterian (USA) churches. Paul lives in Saukville with his husband, Terry, and their dog, Stella. He enjoys reading, baking, music, and spending time with Terry, their grandchildren, and friends.

